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Brussels, 6th August 2012 

 

EGEA Working Group 9 (WG9) 
Mobile Air-Conditioning Systems 

 
 
 

Dear Members, 
 
We have the pleasure in inviting you to the next meeting of the Working Group 9 of the European Garage 
Equipment Association, to be held on: 

 

 
 
 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda. 
 
Draft Agenda (Rev01)  
  
 

1. Opening and welcome  
 

2. Approval of the minutes of the last  Working Group 9 meeting held on 6th June 2012 in Brussels 
 

3. VDA specifications: review of the latest amendments 
 

4. EGEA 1234YF specifications 
 

4.1. Continuation of ongoing drafting work 
4.2. Comments and feedback from WG9 members  

(Please send us your comments/feedback on points 6.19 to points 7, if any and if not 
already done, by August 24th). 

 
5. Questions and Actions resulting from EU Letter to OEM about HFO1234yf 

 

5.1. Feedback from the European Commission 
5.2. Next steps 

 
6. Fitness Check Study of the legal framework for the type-approval of motor vehicles organized by 

the European Commission 
 

6.1. Presentation of the Study 
6.2. Analysis of possible implication for WG9 members, particularly as regards 

implementation of Directive 2006/40/EC relating to emissions from air-conditioning 
systems in motor vehicles 

 

Wednesday, 29th August 2012, 09h00 – 16h30 
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7. Next European Automotive A/C Convention – 17th/18th September in Frankfurt a.M. (Sheraton 
Conference Centre and Towers, Frankfurt Airport) 
 

7.1. Preparation of EGEA WG9 Presentation, Pete Bradley 
 

8. Thank you and closure 
 
 

* * *  
 
Registration 
Please let us know by filling in the enclosed registration form by Friday, August 24th, whether you will attend 
the next WG9 meeting. 

* * *  
 
 
 

Please note that a sandwich buffet will be served during the lunch break. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all in Brussels for this next WG9 meeting, 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 
Sylvia Gotzen 
EGEA Secretary General 


